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Texas Governor Signs Life-Saving Sonogram Bill:  
Liberty Institute: “Most Significant Pro-Life Bill In Over Ten Years” 

 
AUSTIN, Texas, May 24, 2011 – At a signing ceremony moments ago, Texas Governor Rick 
Perry signed the pro-life sonogram bill, HB 15, into law. Liberty Institute helped lead the charge 
to pass the bill, which requires health professionals to show the sonogram image of the growing 
baby to pregnant women seeking an abortion.   
 
Liberty Institute attended the ceremony and released the following remarks: 
 
“We applaud Gov. Perry and the Texas Legislature for making this life-saving bill a priority, said 
Kelly Shackelford, president and CEO of Liberty Institute.  “The sonogram bill – the most 
significant pro-life bill in Texas in over ten years – ensures that Texas’ outdated informed 
consent laws now accommodate technological advances and renewed concern for women’s 
health and well-being. The new law will save countless lives and guarantee women receive the 
most complete information possible before making such an important decision.” 
 

“This strong pro-life legislation empowers women like never before and makes sure they will not 
be denied critical and important information before making such a serious decision,” said 
Jonathan Saenz, director of legislative affairs and attorney for Liberty Institute. “We thank 
Governor Perry, Representative Sid Miller, Senator Dan Patrick, and the numerous dedicated 
leaders in the Texas House and Senate that have made this legislation possible." 
 
Liberty Institute is a nonprofit legal and policy group dedicated to protecting freedoms and 
strengthening families and maintains offices in Austin and Plano. Visit www.libertyinstitute.org 
for more. 
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